

NEWSLETTER

Monday 18th November 2024

WINTER COATS

With the colder weather approaching, please ensure that children are wearing coats to school.

SWIMMING REMINDER

Please remember that this term Justice class will swim on a Monday and Equality class on a Friday.

School Photos

Individual and sibling photos
School Photos
Tuesday 19th November



Important Dates

20th November -Loyalty Class Trip to the Turner Gallery

21st November -Honesty Class Trip to the Turner Gallery

29th November -Year 3 Trip to Canterbury Cathedral

2nd/3rd December -Year 6 Trip to Hawthorne Trenches

17th December -Year 4 Learning Landing 14:30

> 19th December -Year 3 Learning Landing

20th December -Last Day of Term 2

Please see Christmas Dates below.















Hot Chocolate Friday

A BIG well done to this week's Hot Chocolate Friday Winners!

Christmas Fair Tag Days

Children are invited to wear their own clothes on the following dates for donations for the Christmas Fair.

Monday 25th November - Chocolate Donations

Monday 9th December - Bottle Donations















Parents Evening

We would like to thank all of you who attended our recent parents' evening. Your engagement is invaluable to our school community. We were also thrilled with the overwhelming response to the parent survey – your feedback is always greatly welcomed and helps us strive for continual improvement.

If you were unable to attend and would like to arrange an alternative meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or email the class email. We look forward to hearing from you.

Miss Hall

Christmas

Diary Dates

KS1 Nativity - 3rd and

4th December

EYFS Nativity - 5th and

6th December

Christmas Fair - 13th

December

Christmas Dinner - 18th

December

Christmas Carol

Concert - 19th

December

Times TBC

What's App!

WhatsApp is an app that appears to be used more and more to communicate amongst children. It's important to be careful when using this app, especially considering that the legal age for using the app is 16.

- Children might get added to group chats without their parents knowing,
 which could lead to seeing things they shouldn't.
- It can be tough for parents to keep track of what's happening in those
 groups, making it hard for them to help if things go wrong.
- Sharing pictures is easy, but children need to be careful about what they send, as it could end up in the wrong hands.
- The app doesn't have strong privacy settings, so people they don't know could try to contact them, which isn't safe.
- Remind children that once they send a message, it can be shared with others, and they should think before hitting 'send'.
- Talking about these things can help everyone stay safe while having fun online!













